From: istoric environment [

Sent: 30 September 2021 13:59
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/04848/FUL Liss Forest Nursery

Petersfeild Road Greatham

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr Ferguson,
Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/04848/FUL Liss Forest Nursery Petersfield Road Greatham

Thank you for your consultation. | would draw your attention to the submitted heritage assessment. This concludes
that: Para 7.4

"Due to the low archaeological potential, the proposed development will not have any below ground archaeological
impacts. Therefore, further archaeological investigation in support of the development of the site is considered to
be unnecessary."

This is reiterated in Para 6.40 and 41 of the Planning Statement states "The accompanying Heritage Assessment has
determined that based on available evidence the site has a low potential for all archaeological periods. While it is
possible that unrecorded remains may be present, there is no evidence to suggest that such remains, if present,
would be more than of local significance.” "Due to this low archaeological potential, the proposed development will
not have any below ground archaeological impacts with further archaeological investigation unnecessary to support
the proposed development."

The Site appears to have been extensively impacted by modern development and the chances of as yet unrecorded
archaeological features being uncovered during ground works associated with development is considered to be low.
| would therefore concur with the conclusion of the heritage assessment and would not raise any archaeological
issues.

Yours sincerely

David Hopkins
County Archaeologist

Hampshire County Council
Economy, Transport and Environment Department

Telephone
Due to COVID | am presently working from home but can be contacted by email and on the phone number above.

From
Sent: 29 September 2021 10:55
To: Historic Environmen
Subject: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/04848/FUL

Dear Consultee

Please see attached consultation request relating to SDNP/21/04848/FUL.



DO NOT RESPOND DIRECTLY TO THE CASE OFFICER.

If you require further information on Consultee Access, please email HYPERLINK

Best Wishes

Planning Support Team
SDNPA (Called In Applications)
For and on behalf of South Downs National Park Authority

NB: ThIS emall is mtended for your designated contact(s) for planning appllcatlon consultatlons and appeal
i Ple 1c d . g jeta 1r ded , address HYPERLINK
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